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	Date
	Name
	Testimonial Reports

	11/12/2019
	Sister Antoinette 
	[bookmark: _GoBack]Shares that her friend Dovie is moving and is going to live with her niece. What an answer to prayer! Many have joined Sister Toni in praying for her friend Dovie to be settled in a nice, comforting, and sanitary place where she would be attended to and have help with daily tasks. Her niece has medical training to be able to help Ms. Dovie and all the family is working together to get everything set up for Ms Dovie to settle in to her new home. Ms. Dovie is finally happy! Praise the Lord! Ms Dovie’s daughter has been with her for about a week and a half helping her and tidying up the house. If Ms. Dovie would have gotten in-home care services, they would have taken her trailer. Ms. Dovie didn’t want that, so she decided to live with her family. She is so excited about her decision now. Praise God! He is so good in working all things out for our good!

	11/12/2019 
	Sister Victoria 
	Praises the Lord for His bountiful blessings! The Lord has truly answered her request. Not only did the Lord terminate an assignment that brought her much discomfort, but He also blessed her with a new assignment in which she is now assigned to work with an elderly female client. She is so happy! It is such an honor to serve a God who hears and answers prayers! 

	11/12/2019
	Select Members of Sac Fellowship
	The Zoom minicamp meeting held on Friday, November 8th 2019 thru November 9th 2019 was a success! The internet ran quite smoothly with hardly any interruptions. Twenty-six people were able to join the Friday night service and a total of thirty-seven people were able to join during the Sabbath service. The presentations were a blessing, covering topics such as, the fulfillment of prophecies of 2019, the antichrist, and righteousness by faith.  The messages were seasonal and an absolute blessing! The fellowship was amazing. It was nice to congregate with the brethren. All, if not most, were left encourage to press forward in faith and to not fall behind. That we all continue to together and none be lost among us. 

	11/12/2019
	Select Members of Sac Fellowship
	God is so good! Among the attendees for the November 9th minicamp meeting was Brother Carlton! He attended both meetings and stayed the entire time that both meetings were held. That was such a wonderful surprise and blessing, as well as answer to prayer. May he continue to join us when he can. Please welcome him when he does. The Lord is working on the hearts of many. May our influence and fellowship be of such a holy vibe that new members who join be forever impressed that God is with us.

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	



Praise ye the LORD. Praise, O ye servants of the LORD, praise the name of the LORD.
Psalms 113:1 
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